Dyers Hall Road
Leytonstone
London E11 4AE

Connaught

School for Girls Headteacher — Mr A. Silk (MA)

seize the day

14th November 2024
Dear Sir/Madam
Re: Friends of Connaught — PTA

Our secondary school, Connaught School for Girls with the support from the Friends of Connaught committee are
holding an end-of-term fundraiser which entails a Winter Fair on the 18th of December 2024

The event is open to all students, parents, staff and the wider community. We will be having a raffle to boost our
fundraising and are asking businesses for donations to be used towards the event.

Your support of a prize towards our raffle would be very much appreciated as all monies raised is used for
enrichment within the school which will benefit all the students who attend. With the money raised so far, we have
been able to have much-needed additional picnic benches and seating for the playground, and additional books for
the school library and we have also supported the music department with an electronic piano which is used for
performances and shows throughout the year. Our last contribution was to the Drama department to purchase Mic
systems to be used for school productions. We will also be contributing towards the Year 11 leavers event so that
each student will leave with a token gift to remember their secondary school time.

We hope to raise further funds and support the school with more enrichment. If you have any queries, please contact
Samim Patel at connaughtschoolpta@gmail.com or alternatively you may also contact the school. Thank you for your
support, we are keen to work with you within our local community. We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours faithfully
Samim Patel

Committee Chair of Connaught School PTA

tel: 020 8539 3029 fax: 020 8558 3827
email: school@connaught.waltham.sch.uk web: www.connaught-school.co.uk



